
PUBLIC HEARING
In accordance with provision of MGL, Chapter 71, 
38N, the Harvard School Committee will hold a 
public hearing on the proposed 2019-2020 school 
budget on Monday, April 22, 2019, at 6:30 p.m. at 
the Town Hall (second floor).  
Copies of the proposed budget are available at 
the Office of the Superintendent, 39 Massachu-
setts Avenue, Harvard, MA, or on the website 
www.psharvard.org.
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